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Stay up to date with all that is happening at Medi-Cal Rx by visiting the Bulletins & News page 

and signing up for the Medi-Cal Rx Subscription Service to receive notification of future alerts. 

Here are the latest alerts: 

February 15, 2024 

 Planned ePrescribing Functionality Migration for February 17, 2024: A required system

migration will result in a planned one-hour outage beginning 8 p.m. PT on Saturday,

February 17, 2024, and is anticipated to end at 9 p.m. PT on Saturday, February 17, 2024.

 Issue Resolved: Medi-Cal Rx Electronic Prior Authorization Request Submission Outage:

Medi-Cal Rx has resolved the system issue that affected the processing of prior

authorization (PA) requests.
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